Mr. L. H. Brewster, Superintendent of Schools, Osborne, Kansas.

Dear Superintendent Brewster:

I greatly appreciate your letter of the 26th.

The game of basketball has been awfully good to me throughout the years, and I am only triint to protect the game. There are a number of sinister influences that are working that we haven't mentioned as yet, but we are taking a crack at them as they stick up their heads.

It was nice of you to write me as you did.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH